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ITEM 5.  OTHER EVENTS

         Effective March 28, 2001, BancorpSouth, Inc. ("BancorpSouth") entered
into an amendment (the "Amendment") to the Rights Agreement, dated as of April
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24, 1991, between BancorpSouth and BancorpSouth Bank, as Rights Agent (as
amended, the "Rights Agreement"). The Amendment was adopted in the normal course
of updating and extending the Rights Plan, which was scheduled to expire on
April 24, 2001, and not in response to any proposal to acquire BancorpSouth.
Primarily, the Amendment extended the term of the Rights Plan until March 28,
2011 and increased the Purchase Price that must be paid to exercise a Right to
$60.00 per Right. The remainder of the amendments largely updated or clarified
certain provisions of the Rights Agreement.

         The foregoing description is qualified in its entirety by reference to
the Amendment, which is incorporated by reference hereto as Exhibit 4.1.

         A copy of BancorpSouth's March 28, 2001 press release announcing the
Amendment is attached hereto as Exhibit 99.1 and is incorporated herein by
reference.

ITEM 7.  FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS

(c)      The following exhibits are filed herewith:

Exhibit Number                      Description
--------------                      -----------

4.1                                 First Amendment to Rights Agreement, dated
                                    as of March 28, 2001, between BancorpSouth,
                                    Inc. and BancorpSouth Bank, as Rights
                                    Agent(1)

99.1                                Press Release issued on March 28, 2001 by
                                    BancorpSouth, Inc.

-------------
(1) Incorporated by reference to Exhibit 4.2 filed with BancorpSouth, Inc.'s
amendment to the registration statement on Form 8-A/A, filed on March 28, 2001
(file number 1-12991).
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                                   SIGNATURES

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the Registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                      BANCORPSOUTH, INC.

                                      By:  /s/ L. NASH ALLEN, JR.
                                          ------------------------------------
                                          L. Nash Allen, Jr.
                                          Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer

Date:  March 28, 2001
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                                  EXHIBIT INDEX

Exhibit Number                      Description
--------------                      -----------

4.1                                 First Amendment to Rights Agreement, dated
                                    as of March 28, 2001, between BancorpSouth,
                                    Inc. and BancorpSouth Bank, as Rights
                                    Agent(1)

99.1                                Press Release issued on May 9, 2000 by
                                    BancorpSouth, Inc.

-------------
(1) Incorporated by reference to Exhibit 4.2 filed with BancorpSouth, Inc.'s
amendment to the registration statement on Form 8-A/A, filed on March 28, 2001
(file number 1-12991).
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